
MINUTES OF COMPUTER CLUB MEETING
March 24, 2009

The VOCC met at 10:30 a.m. Tuesday March 24, 2009 in the Pavilion.  There were 29 
attendees and many of them brought their computers. 

President Jim Rhinehart opened the meeting.  
 
Old Business:
      Secretary, Pat Rhinehart’s Minutes of March 17th were approved by: Paul Kallmeyer and 
seconded by Bob Miller   Motion Passed.
      Treasurer's Report:  Arlene Sporer gave the report. She advised she is leaving V/O and 
Judy Jones, Asst. Treas. will take over for the rest of this season.
        
New Business: Last movie of this season will be this Sat. Mar. 28th.  Terry O’Connor’s survey 
resulted in “Australia” as the winner.  “Frost/Nixon” was a close second but not available till 
April 21st.

President Jim Rhinehart advised he has purchased new extension cords for the VOCC since 
we have so many more people bringing their computers.  The cost was $44.96 and Paul 
Kallmeyer moved to approve the purchase, Motion Passed.

Jim also suggested we buy a spare projector bulb to have it ready when needed.  The cost will 
be around $255.00.  This also passed.  

He also reviewed yesterdays V/OCC Board Meeting.

Next weeks Program:  “Gadgets, Widgets and other Great Helps to make Computing Easier”. 
Mel Ellington, Jerry Heere, Terry O’Connor and Jim Rhinehart will be offering this program as 
well as any help you might need during the last half hour.  Bring your laptops. 

Today’s Program:  Terry O’Connor showed us the “Magic of Digital Graphics”.  It was a very 
very interesting demonstration.  You can see the results for “Denture Out” on our Blog.
 

Meeting adjourned at 12:10pm

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Rhinehart, Secretary


